
 

 

 
 
 
January 16, 2024 
 
To, 
The BSE Limited, 
Listing Department, 
P.J. Towers, 1st Floor, 
Dalal Street, Fort, 
Mumbai - 400 001 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
Sub: Withdrawal of Intimation of book closure   
 
Ref.: Scrip Code: 521149 
 
With reference to our intimation letter dated January 12, 2024 w.r.t. book closure, please be 
informed that the said letter stands withdrawn. 
 
This is for your information and record. 
 
Thanking You. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Prime Urban Development India Limited 
 
 
Darshi Shah 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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